Hudson Regional Health Commission
General Legal Counsel

The Hudson Regional Commission is soliciting proposals from attorneys licensed to practice in the State
of New Jersey to provide Professional Legal Services to the Hudson Regional Health Commission as
General Counsel for one year beginning February 1, 2025 and ending January 31, 2026.

Proposals are being solicited through a fair and open process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.1, et
seq.

Counsel will be selected by the Hudson Regional Health Commission, based on an evaluation of the most
advantageous technical proposal, price, and other factors. The evaluation will consider:

a. Experience and reputation in the field;
Knowledge of the Commission or Regional Health Commissions and the subject
matter to be addressed under contract;

c. Availability to accommodate any required meetings of the Commission;
Compensation proposal;
Other factors demonstrated to be in the best interest of the Commission.

All proposals must include a copy of your New Jersey Business Registration Certificate and Affirmative
Action Certificate.

The right to reject any or all proposals and to waive immaterial formalities is reserved by the members
of the Hudson Regional Health Commission.

The Public opening will be held in the Office of the Director of the Commission located at The
Meadowview Complex, 595 County Avenue, Building 1 First Floor, Secaucus, New Jersey on December 5,
2024 at 11:00am. Proposals should be submitted in a sealed envelope with the words “General Counsel”
written on the outside.

Contract Terms and Conditions
Professional Liability

The attorney shall provide a copy of a certificate verifying coverage of professional liability insurance
applicable to services to be rendered under this agreement with limits of $1,000,000/$2,000,000.



